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Circular 4/1960:- Institute of Public Administration

A Dhuine Uaasil,

1. I am directed by the Minister for Finance to say that the Departments and Offices of the Civil 
Service have been elected to corporate membership of the Institute of Public Administration. (The fee to 
cover corporate membership has been paid by the Department of Finance). By reason of corporate 
membership the staff of Government Departments are admitted to ordinary membership at a reduced 
subscription rate.

2. I am to ask you to bring this Circular to the notice of those members of your staff likely to be 
interested.

Mise, le meas,
L.M. FITZGERALD.


